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(Left) A reception concluded EMC Fest 2002 in Phoenix. The heat must
bave affected this crowd by the end of the day! Toni Gurga of Credence
Technologies is shown giving a “thumb’s up” sign of approval after hav-
ing won a digital camera donated by the Phoenix EMC Chapter as a
raffle prize. Toni shows his excitement by hugging Janet O’Neil of ETS-
Lindgren who drew the winning business card. Harry Gaul (far left) of
the Phoenix EMC Chapter who handled registration for the event cheer-
fully passed along the camera. It was all exhibitor Wendy May of Eclipse
Shielding (seated) could do to keep from laughing at the spectacle of fel-
low exhibitor Jerry Ramie of Compliance Systems Corporation (partially
bidden) giving Toni the “bunny ears” look. That Jerry!
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Clayton Paul is shown doing what he does best: Educating engi-
neers and technicians on the fundamentals of EMC.



